
Good Day Fellow Lions, 

We are just under two weeks away from our Virtual Spring Convention. Not what I was hoping for this 

year, I really wanted to have an in-person convention. I think we all need that social side of Lionism 

occasionally. We will strive to make it as best we can for this year and look forward to getting 

together next year. If possible, I would like to have our Necrology service in person the end of June. I 

will have more on that in the coming weeks. We just need to take it one day at a time. 

I would like to wish VDG David, 2VDG Bill and nominee for 2VDG, Lion Joyce Gero all the best in the 

upcoming elections. With all the Covid restrictions in place, things are unknown what the future will 

bring. But with patience and understanding like you have shown me this year, I know we will make 

the best of things to come. CST Peter has mailed out the voting forms and please get them back in the 

mail as soon as possible. We want all voting delegates to be able to have their voice heard.  

I have been reading your reports for last month and am glad to see some clubs were able to serve the 

best they could through this pandemic. We all need to do what we can and keep ourselves and family 

safe. I will not be doing anymore visitations this year. I have got to visit many clubs and wish things 

could have been different and I could have met with each club. I guess it just was not meant to be.  

It is also, with a saddened heart that I must inform you that the Tatamagouche Lions have decided to 

dissolve their Charter. This is due to an ongoing situation within their club and their zone, and how I 

had moved forward to correct the situation. I wish them all the best in their future endeavors and 

maybe someday they will decide to come back to our Lions family.  

Lions, if you have any questions just reach out to me. I will do my best to answer them. I hope to see 

as many of you as possible online on May 15th. Hopefully, Covid restrictions will be let up some and 

you can get together with your fellow Lions to join us online. 

 

Stay safe, stay strong and Remember our motto. 

WE SERVE 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Lion Jane 

902-840-3097 

 

MAY  NEWSLETTER 
 


